Dear Tarentum Council,

My name is Jennifer Marino and I have been a resident of Tarentum for 13yrs and reside at 314 E. 9th Avenue. I am writing you today to request to be considered as a Board Member of the Tarentum Recreation Board. The purpose of my request is because I believe in the growth of Tarentum and want to assist in volunteering my time and efforts in making Tarentum an exciting place for residents to live and grow. As a stay at home mother the past 12 years I have dedicated my time to volunteering to school organizations such as the PTA for many years where I was President and Treasurer. I have organized and managed many fundraising events throughout my time as a volunteer, from Cash Bashs to vendor events for the children and staff. I feel that my experience as a volunteer and leader in organizing events could bring value to the goals and initiatives of your board and hope that you will consider me to be a part of your team. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jenufer Marino
Jennifer Marino